
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Primary 7 Transition to Eastbank Academy 
 
At this stage in the school year we would normally be well underway with the final stages of our 
Transition programme. Clearly, the situation is not normal.  However, I want to assure you that we 
remain excited to welcome our P7 young people to S1 when the time comes and ask that you share 
this with your child. 
 
As you are aware, there have been a range of transition experiences throughout the year, including 
the P6 health and well-being mornings, STEM challenges, P7 Information Evening and the 
Masterclass opportunities.  I expect that you and your child found these to beneficial in supporting 
their transition from primary to secondary school.  We will continue to work with our associated 
Primary schools to gain further insight into the learning of our young people. 
 
At this time our Pastoral Care team would normally be carrying out visits to our Associated Primary 
schools and P7 classes prior to the 3-day visit which was scheduled for June. Please be assured that 
even though these are not able to take place we remain focused on making your child’s physical 
transition a welcoming experience. 
 
Please continue to check the Eastbank Academy Twitter feed for further updates throughout the 
months of May/June, following us @Eastbank Academy.  In addition, our website 
(www.eastbankacademy.co.uk) is updated regularly, and we hope to have a school app available 
soon.   
 
I will make contact again in early course, and please be assured that Mrs Gray, and indeed everyone 
at the Academy, is eager to make the transition as smooth as possible. I hope that you and your 
family are safe and well at this difficult time, and look forward to seeing everyone soon. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr J. Graham 
Head Teacher 
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